## TOWN OF LUDLOW

Public Hearing –Tuesday, February 7, 2023

S:35 PM Town Hall
488 Chapin Street, Ludlow, Ma

RECEIVED
TOWN CLERK'S OFFICE
2023 JAN 18 P 1: 27
TOWN OF LUDLOW

Proposed FY 2022/23 CDBG Application

The Ludlow Board of Selectmen will conduct a public hearing on **February 7, 2023 at 5:35 PM** at the Town Hall, 488 Chapin Street, Ludlow, MA and via cable television or live stream. Instructions are available on the town's website. You may also access the meeting by audio by calling 1-617-758-8793, attending via Uber conference.

The public is encouraged to attend this hearing to discuss the Town's FY22/23 application to the Massachusetts Department of Housing and Community Development for up to \$1.35 million in available Community Development Block Grant Funds. All persons with questions or comments regarding the grant application will have an opportunity to be heard. Those unable to attend can send written comments to the Ludlow Town Administrator, 488 Chapin Street, Ludlow, Ma 01056, Attn: Marc Strange

The Town is encouraging input on community needs and projects which would benefit from grant funding. The projects currently being considered are the Roberts Street Neighborhood Infrastructure Improvement Project, Downtown Infrastructure Planning Study, and Housing Rehabilitation Assistance Program. Additional projects may be discussed and may be included in the grant application.

The Town Hall is handicapped accessible. Persons who require special accommodations for the hearing should contact the town at least one week prior to the hearing date at (413)-583-5600 ext. 1200. For further information contact John O'Leary at PVPC at (413) 781-6045 or joleary@pvpc.org.